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December 13, 2023

Dear Junior and Senior Students and Parents:

If you are planning on taking concurrent classes this spring:

Please submit your spring 2024 concurrent approval form to the counseling office and try to enroll in your classes by the end of this week, Dec. 15th.    We would like to have your schedules adjusted and ready to go before the holiday break, and that cannot be done without a copy of your spring concurrent schedule.

If you are going to be a new concurrent student in the spring, please come and see Mrs. Christiansen so she can make sure the application and enrollment is complete.  Your first step will be to apply online at the college you plan to attend.  

Here are links to the forms for OCCC and SSC.  If you need a form to a different institution, you can find them online or come by the counseling offices to pick them up.

OCCC Concurrent forms: https://www.occc.edu/wp-content/uploads/Approval-Forms.pdf.


Seminole State Concurrent forms:  https://www.sscok.edu/_assets/pdfs/academics/HSConcFormUpdated100818-1.pdf.

Sincerely,

NHS Counseling Team
Tori Christiansen
Kim Word
(405) 872-3441






